
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Monday, 8th April 2024                                                                                                        SWS/ACD/2024-25/3 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

An Inter-House Mathematics Quiz competition has been planned for the students of classes 6 to 10 to be 

conducted in the month of April. The aim of the competition is to ignite the spirit of exploration, logical thinking and 

problem solving among the students. 

The preliminary round of the competition will be held on Friday, 12th April 2024 in their respective classes. This 

round will have written assessment comprising of multiple –choice questions and problem-solving exercises. The 

selected students from the preliminary round will then proceed to represent their respective houses in the final 

round.  

The final round will be held on 

 Classes:  6 – 8 Friday, 19th April 2024.  

 Classes: 9-10, Thursday, 18th April 2024     

 

Let’s make this competition a memorable and intellectually stimulating experience for all! 

 

Warm regards 

 
 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


